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RESIDENT QUESTIONNAIRE 
2022-107  

 
The City of Apple Valley 2022 Capital Improvement Program identifies potential street 
reconstruction and utility maintenance work for Greenleaf 6th and 7th Addition (Phase 1). 
The scope of work includes total replacement of 3,255 lf of street, curb, gutter and 
sidewalk along with lining of the sanitary sewer, miscellaneous water main maintenance, 
storm sewer improvements and LED lighting upgrades. 
 
During the design stage, it is important for the City to receive Community feedback. By 
completing and returning this questionnaire, the City of Apple Valley Public Works staff 
can better understand the infrastructure needs in your neighborhood. Additional 
discussion with residents and/or City Council may be necessary. Notices will be provided 
prior to any additional open house discussions or meetings. 
 
 
1. Do you have a lawn irrigation (sprinkler) system located within your front yard? 

Please check one:   Yes     No 
 
 
2. Do you have an invisible fence system located in your front yard? 

Please check one:   Yes     No 
 

 
3. What other concerns do you have? (Note: Special Assessments are not proposed 

for this project.) 
  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
Should you have questions or need more information, please contact Jodie Scheidt at 
Jodie.scheidt@applevalleymn.gov or call 952.953.2426. 
 
  

City of 7100 147th Street West 
Apple Valley, MN  55124-9016 

Telephone (952) 953-2500 
Fax (952) 953-2515 

www.cityofapplevalley.org 



Please include your name, email and phone number below. Your contact information 
will be used to inform you of construction activities that impact your neighborhood.  
  
 Name:      

 Address:     

   

 Phone:     

 Email:     

 

 

 

 

 

 

To continue the long standing practice of not using special assessments, the City Policy, 
approved by City Council on February 23, 2017, Resolution 2017-03, regarding Private 
items in the Public Right-of-Way are outlined below:  
 

Street Improvement Projects often require construction work to occur within the 
public right-of-way area behind the concrete curb or outside of the paved street 
section. This area is typically referred to as the boulevard. Adjacent property 
owners along the street frequently have installed privately owned items within the 
boulevard area. Some examples of privately owned items within the boulevard 
include: 
 

 Irrigation or sprinkler systems 
 Bushes and landscape plantings 
 Decorative fences 
 Underground dog fences 

 
The City will not be responsible for the cost to remove/reinstall privately owned 
items that are encountered within the right-of-way as part of a Street Improvement 
Project. City staff will send notice to property owners ahead of the project 
timeframe, requesting that the property owner remove any privately-owned items 
within the construction zone of the public right-of-way. 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Please return by October 29, 2021.  A stamped, self-addressed envelope is 
enclosed for your convenience. 


